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Request: 
 
Please can you let me know if the council has any money invested in the tobacco industry, 
and if so how much? Please include the pension fund. 

North Tyneside Council has no direct investment within the tobacco industry. 

The Authority's pension fund is managed by the Tyne & Wear Pension Fund 
(TWPF), which is part of the Local Government Pension scheme. More information 
of the TWPF investment portfolio is available from their website. TWPF Website 

 

http://www.twpf.info/article/11837/Home

